
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Insurance Commission of The Bahamas advises of the
change in the fee structure for the sitting of the Salesperson
Examination. 

Effective January 1st, 2025, the fees for First Sitting, Second
Sitting and Third Sitting will change. Candidates are asked to
refer to the updated fee schedule found in the 2025 Insurance
Salespersons Examination Guidelines and be guided
accordingly.

For further information, please do not hesitate to contact the
Insurance Commission of the Bahamas at 603-4183, visit our
social media pages or visit our website at www.icb.gov.bs.
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